
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2017 

2016 Festival Jewel Acquires Permanent Status 

 

Following on from the staggering success of the 2016 Festival, which raised over 

£7.75 Million for the Royal Masonic Trust for Girls and Boys, the MW The Grand 

Master, His Royal Highness The Duke of Kent, KG has been pleased to approve the 

2016 Festival Jewel as a permanent jewel for Brethren of the Province of Hampshire 

and Isle of Wight. 

 

 

The jewel can now be worn by qualifying Brethren in their Craft lodges in perpetuity 

 

 

PROVINCIAL GRAND LODGE 

OF HAMPSHIRE AND ISLE OF WIGHT 


